Kelli Keiper 

2923 Spring Cove Way

Burlington, KY 41005

December 14, 2005

Kentucky Attorney General’s Office

Consumer Protection Division 
1024 Capital Center Drive, Suite 200
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601
RE: Open Records Request for reference file number 22122 (Finke Homes, Inc.)

To whom it may concern;

Pursuant to the verbal instruction by a representative of your agency, this written notice serves as my official open records request for the consumer complaint filed against Finke Homes, Inc. in 2004. This notice is hereby requesting all notices, letters and any other correspondences by all parties involved or related to this matter.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 859-912-9665 during your office hours. As I understand the law, you have 5 days from the receipt of this official request to comply. Visit www.finkehomessuck.com for more information of the illegal business practices of Finke Homes, Inc.

Frankly, I don’t understand the lack of consumer protections in this state and how a corrupt business is allowed to get away with what they do. Your agency and the legislators of the General Assembly should be ashamed of themselves. How does your agency profess to protect the rights of consumers and then does absolutely nothing to curb the Arbitration abuses in consumer contracts that are victimizing thousands of Kentucky consumers every year? 
I would suggest that if the Commonwealth of Kentucky is financially pressed to cut government waste, then it could shut the Consumer Protection Division down because you are doing very little to protect anyone. But I realize now the financial payoff, of going after deep pockets of business that can be soaked. It is the same cost benefit analysis businesses do when it decides to screw the consumer in Arbitration. Government sanctioned consumer abuses by the very agency that professes consumer protection. Only government could get away with that.
Kelli Keiper
